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Could we please ask parents to make sure that all the children have PE kits for both 

inside and outside PE lessons. If they could bring shorts for inside and warm clothing 

for outside; - joggers and suitable hats and scarfs can also be worn. 

Before Christmas, Year 3 

dressed up to celebrate their 

Stone Age topic. What fantastic 

costumes they are all wearing! 

Thank you for your support 

with this. 

                      Midday Assistants Required 

We are looking to employ two more MSAs to our team for lunchtime. If you would like to apply, application 

forms are on our website. Applicants will need to be able to supply two referees and undertake a DBS check. 

Year 6 took a stroll 

down the beach to 

listen to the book 

’Lars and the brave 

little hare’ which is 

the book on which  

they will be basing 

their English writing.  

 
 

  

 

Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for each class this Week 
 

Seedlings— 89%   Saplings—92.31% 

Cherries—91.85%     Pears—91.85% 

1 Lemons—87.61%   1 Limes—88.89% 

2 Damsons—88.07%  2 Peaches—92.12% 

3 Hazel—96.88%   3 Pine—98.44% 

4 Beech—95.39%   4 Rowan—93.97%  

5 Birch—92.55%   5 Maple—92.25% 

6 Oak—91.73%   6 Willow— 97.5%                      

  Congratulations to 3 Pine!  



 

You are invited to  

 

North Denes Primary School  

 

Nursery and Reception  

 

Opening Morning. 

 

Tuesday 14th January  

 

9.30 until 11am. 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Admission April 2020 & September 2020  

Reception Admission 2020 

 

 


